
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 2022 

On Friday 30th September 2022, PACE staff and children made or donated cakes and 

invited their families to join us for a coffee, cake and games. It was a lovely afternoon 

to be had by all. 

To add to the afternoon, we also had our Great PACE Bake Off where each class made 

a cake with the title ‘The Life of Queen Elizabeth’. The effort and enthusiasm this 

year was so amazing that the results where a tie! Mr Toole could not pick just one 

winner! 

Well done everyone! 

We raised a HUGE £103.00. 

Thank you to everyone for all your help and donations, you made the afternoon a 

success! 

 


